
Connecticut Department of Transportation

bridge bundle rehabilitation

Project Status

Work on the Route 2 EB and Potter School Road bridges will 
begin in early spring 2018. Work on the Route 2 WB and I-84 
WB bridges will begin in 2019. Accelerated Bridge Construction 
techniques will be used in this project to minimize construction 

time and traffic impacts on the community.

Stay Informed

For questions or concerns, please contact:
Hannah Brockhaus, Public Involvement Specialist
(617) 348-3328 | hbrockhaus@hshassoc.com
Project Website 

Outreach

A public meeting will be held in February in East Hartford prior 
to the start of construction. A meeting will be held in Willington 
in May before construction begins on Potter School Road. 
Additional community briefings may be held for interested 
community groups. 

During the project, construction look-aheads, which provide a 
two-week snapshot of construction activities, will be provided to 
abutters, stakeholders and the public. These look-aheads will help 
members of the public plan for changes in construction activities 
and any detours that may be necessary as a result of these changes. 
Quarterly newsletters will also be made available and will include 
updates on the project’s progress. 

Additionally, a project website containing meeting presentations 
and minutes, detour information and contact information for the 
project team will be maintained for the duration of the project.

The Connecticut Department of Transportation has retained a consultant team led by Middlesex Corporation to replace and 
repair 3 bridges in East Hartford and one bridge in Willington, including:

1.	 Potter School Road over I-84 in Willington 
2.	 Route 2 EB (towards Norwich and New London) over I-84 in East Hartford
3.	 Route 2 WB (to Downtown Hartford) over I-84 EB in East Hartford
4.	 I-84 WB (Exit 54 to Downtown Hartford) over I-84 EB in East Hartford

Bridge 1 located in Willington, CT Bridges 2-4 located in East Hartford, CT


